From: Participate

To: Heather Nicolai

Cc: Adam Crutcher

Subject: FW: PUBLIC COMMENT for Historical Preservation Commission 10/17 meeting; please copy CIty Council and P&Z
Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 3:28:15 PM

Public comment.

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager
P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340
0:208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: HP Boyle <boylehp@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 1:47 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT for Historical Preservation Commission 10/17 meeting; please copy Clty Council
and P&Z

Commissioners:

The purpose of the HPC is to preserve Ketchum’s history: IN KETCHUM.

When you permit the demolition or removal of a structure that the HPC has identified as historic, Ketchum loses that
structure forever.

A removal is potentially just a way to get around the HPC. Once the building is out of Ketchum, what prevents its

destruction?

The staff recommendation to permit the relocation of the Renier property makes a mockery of the purpose of the
HPC.

If you don’t stand up for Ketchum history in this clear-cut situation, then what is the point of the HPC?

If you vote to permit this, you might as well vote to kill the HPC and save us taxpayers the money of supporting it
with staff time.

Thank you,

Perry Boyle
Ketchum
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